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          POST-OPERATIVE GUIDELINES FOR PATIENTS


             RECEIVING OSSEOINTEGRATED IMPLANTS
 For rapid healing it is essential to adhere to the following instructions during

                                     the first two weeks post-operatively:
1. The single most important thing to remember for this procedure is to stay quiet and 

take it easy the day of surgery.  If you are having a single implant placed, you may be able to return to normal activities on the day after surgery.  If you are having multiple implants placed, you should plan to take a few days off from work.

2. You should expect some swelling and discomfort after this procedure.  Following the post-operative instructions will minimize this.  Minor swelling may follow your surgical procedure.  To prevent or minimize swelling, it is advisable to place an ice pack over the area, 20 minutes on and 5 minutes off, for the next 8-12 hours the day of surgery.  Remember, the utilization of a cold compress to reduce swelling is only effective if used immediately after the surgical procedure.  Swelling may become quite large the first 2 days, and may even last up to 7 days.  Bruising of the skin (black and blue marks) may develop over the side of the face.  This will disappear by itself within a few days.  Please be sure not to apply hot or cold compresses after the first day of surgery.
3. A very soft/liquid, cold diet is recommended for the day of surgery.  After the first day, soft foods of the pasta, mashed potato, and fish variety are acceptable.  Small pieces of food, such as rice, hard bread, nuts, seeds, etc. must be avoided indefinitely.
The use of a straw is prohibited as it will disturb clotting.
4. Smoking and alcohol consumption should be avoided.  Smoking in particular can lead to implant failure.
5. An elevated head rest (extra pillow) should be used the first two nights,

post-operatively, to reduce swelling.

6. Do not participate in physical activities which elevate your blood pressure for 5 days after surgery.
7. Should oozing or bleeding occur after the procedure, it may be stopped by gently

biting on a roll of moist gauze for 15 minutes.  If the bleeding does not stop, our

office should be contacted. 

CONTINUED ON OTHER SIDE

8. Do not attempt to brush or floss in the area of surgery until we advise you to do so.

9. Care must be taken not to chew on the surgical area.  Repetitive biting on the implant site can lead to increased implant failure

10.  Please contact our office if there are any questions or unusual occurrences related to                                                                            
       the healing of the implant area.

11. In summary, use good common sense in caring for the surgical area during the

initial healing period.  The implant will be an excellent service to you if it heals

properly.  All of the above steps will help it heal faster.  Do not hesitate to call

us at the office or reach Dr. Levine through his beeper.                        
If you have any questions or problems, please to not hesitate to contact us.  In case of emergency, please call 240-476-5530.  Please leave a message and Dr. Levine will return your call as soon as possible.
